FLEET RESERVE ASSOCIATION



125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314-2754 WWW.FRA.ORG

800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400

Fax: 703-549-6610

May 3, 2017

The Honorable Richard Blumenthal U.S. Senate 706 Hart Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Fax: (202) 224-9673

Dear Senator Blumenthal:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, the "Justice for Servicemembers and Veterans Act" (S. 646). The bill improves the Servicemembers Civil Relief Act to allow for the enforcement of employment and reemployment rights of the members of the uniformed services.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org.

Sincerely,

THOMAS J. SNEE
National Executive Director

TJS:bc:tw